
 

 

 

Dear parents 

The school will remain closed on Tuesday January 30, 2018. This is to show solidarity with 

schools, Principals and teachers who have had to face difficult times in the recent past. 

It is also mark of respect for the untimely and tragic demise of a fellow principal in Yamuna 

Nagar. As our parents in the fabric of school education we seek your support and cooperation. It 

is also a wakeup call for all stakeholders, how the deterioration of values has taken place in our 

society. 

 

Charu Maini 

Principal 

 


